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March 21, 1966 
OFFICE OFTHE DEAN 

Doctor Joshua Lederberg 
Department of Genetics 
Stanford University School of Medicine 
Palo Alto, California 94304 

Dear Dr. Lederberg, 

Enclosed photograph of Fred Griffith and letter to Dr. O.T. Avery 
(copy) were sent to me recently by Dr, Roy Avery, The letter of 23 years 
ago records how inspired I was to learn in April 1943 from "Fess" some of 
the ramifications of his epic discovery. It also records that Fred Griffith 
and Fess Avery never met. 

All goodwishes 

Sincerely, 

Assistant Dean and 
Professor of Microbiology 

AFC/fr 
enc. 2 


